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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 8:05 AM
To: 'Hilary Tucker'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Water Rate Increase

Good morning Ms. Tucker, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Hilary Tucker [mailto:hilaryltucker@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 8:15 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Water Rate Increase 
 
We are appalled that your commission, charged with representing the average citizens of Seminole County, not 
wealthy people who have abilities to add hundreds of dollars every year to the Public Service Commission, 
must again face this enormous increase in our water bill.  Who are you people??  How do you justify putting 
this burden on ordinary hard-working, and retired, citizens?   I am basing these questions on " Utilities, Inc. 
Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request" by you. We could all live with a ten or fifteen percent 
increase in our water bills, but this is unbelievable.  Seriously, a 65.92% increase in wastewater???  How can 
you sleep at night, knowing that you are gouging people who are just trying to stay afloat? 
Hilary and Gerald Tucker, 134 W. York Ct.;  and neighbors of West York Court, Longwood, FL 




